AH Committee

From: Tyler Coons <tyler@exoticestates.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 1:45 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Affordable Housing Projects (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of

the Makila Farms Project (Lahaina)) Agenda Item AH-1 (3)

Tasha Kama, Chair — Housing Committee Maui County Council Kalana O Maui Building, Eight Floor 200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 RE: Support Makila Farms AH-1 (3) Dear Tasha Kama, Chair - Housing Committee

| fully support the planned Makila Farms project that is being considered as part of the Makila Farms 201H resolution.

This resolution will allow for a development that considers workforce housing in a meaningful way, with homes that are
available for people making 50-100% of median income. The inclusion of both 1 bedroom and 4-bedroom homes is
unique and will allow for more residents to take advantage of the project.

Maui’s residents need this development. Single people and small families can both benefit.

Mahalo

Have an Outstanding Day!
Tyler Coons
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